
 

21 October 2024 

  
Industry Update: Weather Conditions Affecting Operations at George Airport (FAGG) 

 

ATNS wishes to inform the aviation industry and all relevant stakeholders that George Airport 
(FAGG) is currently experiencing significant rainfall. This adverse weather is impacting airport 
operations. 

 

Runway Status: 

• Runway 29 (RWY 29): Although RWY 29 has a valid flight procedure, it is currently 
unserviceable due to prevailing wind conditions. This may result in flight delays and 
potential diversions. 

• Runway 11 (RWY 11): The flight procedure for RWY 11 was submitted to the South African 
Civil Aviation Authority (SACAA) for approval and upliftment yesterday. We are expecting 
an outcome soon. 

 

We are closely monitoring the situation and will provide updates throughout the day as conditions 
evolve. Your understanding and cooperation are appreciated during this time. 
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